
Gentlemen,  
I'm writing you to state my displeasure at the CSA proposal requiring 'Know Your Client' 
forms be required any time a person wants to invest in an exempt market security. It is 
another infringement on personal information that isn't necessary, and hasn't been, to 
complete these transactions. Please count me as a tax paying voter who disagrees with 
such a proposal going forward. Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Fred Fountain 
403-242-2396 
Calgary, AB 


